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Addendum 4 

ISSUE DATE: October 20, 2023  

 

CLIENT NAME:  Resort Municipality of Whistler 
 

FROM: Chelsey Roberts, AScT, Resort Municipality of Whistler 
 

RE: South Whistler Water Upgrade 
 Contract E20307 

 

 
In accordance with the provision contained in the “Instructions to Tenderers” for Contract No. E20307, Addendum No. 
4 is hereby issued. 
 
The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the Contract Documents for the above 
noted Contract, Invitation for Tender as fully and completely as if the same were fully set forth therein: 
 
 

Question: 
Q: Our supplier for the ECTFE pipe and fittings just called with an interesting question. As I have 

requested the quote with the size given on the drawing (50mm) he has made the assumption 
that it would be 1.5” piping, based on what is indicated below on their website. I am assuming 
this material goes by tube size or OD measurement which results in the smaller ID. 

A. Piping sizes noted on the P&ID are nominal pipe size and 50mm would be converted to 2” 
diameter. (i.e.: 2” (63mm) per some vendor’s data sheets) 

 

 


